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Hello, future Longhorns, and welcome to the
inaugural edition of the Longhorn Ledger! 
Our aim is to provide you with essential
information and updates on upcoming events.

Parent Interest Survey

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA

We invite our Longhorn parent community to
participate in the planning and preparation for the
anticipated school opening in August 2025. Kindly
spare a few moments to complete a brief survey.

Would you be interested in participating in the
inception of the Longhorns Foundation? We
invite you to attend an informational meeting
on Monday, September 9th, at 5:30 pm in the
Hirayama Elementary School MPR.

AERIAL IMAGE OF TBEC
JULY, 2024

CONSTRUCTION OF SANCHEZ
INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL

ACADEMIC TOWER

https://www.instagram.com/tbec_longhorns/
https://www.facebook.com/terrybradleyeducationalcenter
https://forms.gle/MFXjnmRJReY37AuX6
https://www.facebook.com/terrybradleyeducationalcenter
https://www.instagram.com/p/C_CCHZqyPHB/?utm_source=ig_web_copy_link&igsh=MzRlODBiNWFlZA==

